
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Please note: if you forward this newsletter to other people, please remove our unsubscribe information from the email you 

send to them. If you do not, and one of them clicks on the unsubscribe link, it is YOU who will be unsubscribed… 

 

 

Aberdare Announce the Stanley Chell Competition 2022 
 
Aberdare Camera Club are pleased to announce that the Stanley Chell 2022 Competition will take place in November 
of this year. It is expected to be the first print competition open to all WPF Camera Clubs for almost 2 years. 
 
Final details are still to be agreed, but it will require an entry of 4 prints per Club with a requirement of 1 print per Club 
member. The only other rule is that an image previously entered in the Stanley Shell competition should not be entered 
again. Prints can be in colour or monochrome, or a combination of both. We will appoint a non WPF judge, and we are 
seeking a new larger venue in Aberdare for the competition where the images can be displayed at half time and the 
end of the event. 
 
We are advising you of this now so that everyone has the opportunity to prepare an entry during the summer months. 
As soon as we have a confirmed date and venue for the Competition we will advise you, and an entry form and full 
entry rules will be sent to all Club Competition Secretaries in September. 
 
Our committee are excited about being able to stage this event after such a long absence, and we hope that all WPF 
Clubs will participate. 
 

 

2022 Barrian Cup Won by Gwynfa 
 
Gwynfa Camera Club (94 points) has won the 2022 Barrian Cup from Afan Need and Tenby who finished joint second 
on 93 points. Hay & Thornbury were joint third on 90 points. 
 
The winner of the Dave Cowdrey Trophy (Best Landscape & Seascape image) was “Ogmore Castle & Stepping 
Stones” by Neil Holman of Afan Nedd. 
 
The winner of the Mike Lewis Trophy (Best Image in the Competition) was “The Golden Hour” by Jan Sullivan of Tenby 
(see below). 
 
The judge was Les Loosemore ARPS AWPF DPAGB. 
 
The full scoresheet can be seen here. 
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WPF Entries for PAGB Interfed Comp 
 
These prints have been taken from the Welsh Salon to represent the WPF in the PAGB Inter-Federation Competition 
& Exhibition 2022. They will therefore be missing from Salon Returns being held by Cliff Emery. 
 
Mono List Colour List Nature List 

 

 

Welsh Salon Prints Ready for Collection 
 
The Welsh salon prints are now ready for collection. Members should contact Cliff Emery by emailing 
cliffemery@ntlworld.com or calling him on 07671 204261. See post above regarding missing prints. 

 

 

Entries Invited for 2022 Ace of Prints – Entry Deadline 19th June 
 
It’s that time again! The 2022 Ace of Prints Competition is open for entry. The full rules are here! 
 
As we have throughout the Pandemic, and in order to encourage your club to enter, we’re setting the entry fee as £0 – 
i.e. nothing! – we need to encourage a return to printing once again. 
 
Closing date is 19th June 2022 when the entry form for Round 1 must be in my possession – the prints can be 
brought on the morning of the competition which will be 3rd July 2022 at the Talbot Green Community Centre – doors 
open at 9.00am. 
 
Two rounds 12 prints in the first round, 15 prints in the second round – you can bring as many prints as you can carry 
for your 2nd round choice! If there are enough Clubs entered, we will run a Plate Competition. The two top Clubs 
overall will be invited to represent the WPF at the Annual PAGB Club Print competition in October. 
 
I’m looking forward to seeing you all there and to witnessing a feast of prints! 
 
Roy Thomas 

 

 

The Photography Show – Registration Now Open 
 
As the destination for anyone whose business is photography, video or content production, The Photography Show & 
The Video Show, from the 17 – 20 September, will offer four days packed with kit, inspiration and creativity.  
 
You can register here. Further details here. 
 
PAGB Awards for Photographic Merit - Once again the PAGB will have a team at The Show to help you with your 
potential submission for an Award for Photographic Merit, CPAGB, DPAGB or MPAGB. Bring along your Prints or PDI 
for expert advice which can greatly increase your chances of success! For more information and to book an 
appointment - e-news@thepagb.org.uk 

 
 

73rd Midland Salon Open for Entries 
 
Prints are back! They can be forwarded to the Welsh International then onto Smethwick International and 
Southampton International.  
 
Full details of how to enter this prestigious salon can be found here. 
 
Entries close on 25th June. 
 
The Exhibition of Prints and Projected Digital Images will be held at the UK FIAP Exhibition Centre at the Old School 
House, Churchbridge, Oldbury, West Midlands, B69 2AS, UK from 13th to 21st August 2022. 
 



 

New WPF Website 
 
The WPF has a new-look website at mywpf.org.  
 
Please visit and bookmark the site as the old website will no longer be updated but will remain available as a 
reference resource for past news and information (such as the results of old battles, salons etc.). 
 

 

PAGB Recorded Lecture Service 
 
The PAGB has an extensive library of recorded lectures which are available for a small fee. 
 
Please log into the PAGB Competition and Management Portal to view the list and download them.  
 
To access the portal, you must be an affiliated club or federation. 
 

 

List of Online Judges & Lecturers  
 
Updated 21st October 2021. 
 
Huge thanks to Susan Surridge, WPF Judges & Presenters Secretary, who has taken considerable time and 
trouble to compile a list of WPF judges and lecturers who are prepared to do online judging or presenting during the 
current pandemic.  
 
You can find the list here. 
 

 

PAGB E-News  
 
We urge you to have a read of this PAGB newsletter as it contains a plethora or interesting articles, news and 
photographs.  
 
You can see the latest newsletters (as well as an archive of previous newsletters) here. 
 
 

For Sale & Wanted 
 

If you have items listed ‘for sale’ please let us know if they have been sold. 
Adverts will automatically be deleted after about two months unless otherwise advised. 

Email newsflash@thewpf.co.uk 
 

 

For Sale – Added 6th June 2022 
 
Full set of 12 ink cartridges for the Canon Pixma Pro 1.  
 
Also 2 more cartridges PGI-29LGY and PGI-29MBK. 
 
Canon original cartridges PGI-29 unopened in original boxes. 14 cartridges in all worth £330 retail.  
 
Price £200 or near offer. Can deliver or meet within 30 miles of Swansea else £12 postage.  
 
Phone Gordon on 07712246060  
 



 

For Sale – Added 6th June 2022 
 
Brand NEW Epson Inks for Epson R3000. All 6 for £45.00. Or £10.00 each.  
 
If interested please ring Susan Ashford on 07976 836865. 
 

 
 

 

For Sale – Added 7th March 2022 
 
Please read the information in the image below. Contact Keith Sharples, Email address sharplkei@gmail.com  
Postage and packing is an additional £7.00 
 

 
 



 

For Sale – Added 3rd March 2022 
 
1. TAMRON Zoom Macro Lens - for Canon EF Mount: 28-300 (ASP-C 42-450 equiv.) 
Full Name / product id: Canon EF AF Aspherical LD (IF) 28-300 1:3.5:6.3 
 
28-300mm Range (ASP-C 42-450 equiv.) F3.5-6.3. Optical Stabilisation, Auto/Manual, Lock. includes: 72 mm filter and 
Lens Hood. Price £80 or offers. Collection only from Abergavenny or near Crickhowell. Contact Gary Smith. Email: 
smithgc1@gmail.com 
 

 
 

 
We want to know about your news, advice, events, exhibitions, items for sale, photographic tips, ideas etc.  
 
Send them to newsflash@thewpf.co.uk giving full information and as much notice as possible. Please format 
your text it so it is easy to copy & paste as we wish to avoid lengthy rewrites.   
 
Salon acceptances: WPF photographers are now achieving large numbers of salon acceptances and constraints on 
time and space mean we can't include them all. So please only advise us only of awards or other milestones. 
 
Items for Sale: Please let us know if your item has sold (or not) as items will be removed after about two months. 
 
To subscribe to Newsflash, or if you e-mail address has changed, please email webmanager@thewpf.co.uk 
 
If you wish to unsubscribe please send an email to leigh.woolford@btinternet.com 
 

 
The ideas expressed in Newsflash are not necessarily those of the WPF. Readers must make their own 
enquiries regarding products and services offered as the WPF affords no endorsements whatsoever. 

 

 


